
As you are aware I have been seeing Lucy over the last few months to offer her Occupational Health support. I have seen 
her this morning (19/10/2016) and she has agreed for me to communicate with you following our meeting together. 

I do have concerns today about Lucy's health and wellbeing. Lucy is really struggling with the length of time she has 
been working away from the neo natal unit, the lengthy process, and as yet still no date to return to her substantive 
post. She is feeling isolated from her team and the ongoing uncertainty of the outcome is causing high levels of anxiety. 
The current situation is having a detrimental effect on her health and wellbeing and I have concerns for her health both 
for the short and longer term. 

I would appreciate your advice on how the Trust can expedite an outcome and conclusion so I can help Lucy plan the 
way forward. 

Kind Regards 

PD 

Protest yourself, your family and 
your patients - be a flu fighter 

www.oh.sempJoyers.org/flu 
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